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Go WILD for Keyboarding!   
Summer Typing Program at Bassett Elementary 

Welcome to the 2018 Summer Typing Program at Bassett! Practice makes perfect, so this summer we 
challenge students in grades 2-4 to practice their typing skills during the summer months. To complete the 
typing program, you need to do 10 minutes of typing practice 2 times per week for 8 weeks of the summer. As 
you complete each 10 minutes of typing, make a check mark in the table below. At the end of the week, color 
in the picture for that week. When you have colored in all eight pictures, you have completed the program.  
 
Keep this sheet in a safe place throughout the summer, and bring it to Bassett when you return to school in 
August. All students who complete the Summer Typing Program will be recognized at an awards ceremony 
and will receive a small prize.  
 

All forms are due by Friday, August 24, 2018. 
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SOME WEBSITES TO CHECK OUT FOR PRACTICE IDEAS: 

• Incoming 2nd Graders: Dance Mat Typing (http://www.bbc.co.uk/guides/z3c6tfr) 
• Incoming 3rd and 4th Graders: To learn basic typing hand positions: typing.com or typingclub.com 
• Already comfortable with basic typing hand positions? Try to gain speed with nitrotype.com! 
• Try typing a story in a word processing program or type an email to a friend or family member.   
• Westlake Porter Public Library “Keyboarding for Kids” for grades 3-4 will be held Saturday, August 4th from 

2:00-3:00 (register online). This is an opportunity to get familiar with websites you can use to practice at home. 


